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Communication from Sydnee Freeman, GHA Architecture requesting to withdraw Special Use Permit application
for a proposed restaurant, Smashburger, at 2923 S. 108 St.
[Enter body here.]

File #: 2009-0567, Version: 1

City of West Allis Printed on 12/25/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

